
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION 

 

Liberator Avenue and Tower Street Upgrades – Contract No. 2017-25 
 
The Abbotsford International Airport wishes to inform the public of pending improvements to Liberator Avenue 
and Tower Street. 
 
Construction is anticipated to begin on August 24th, and is expected to be complete on or about October 15th, 
2017.   
 
Improvements on Liberator Avenue and Tower Street include construction of: 
 

 Widening and repaving of roadway; 
 Concrete curb and sidewalk; 
 Ornamental streetlights; 
 Stormwater systems; 
 Conversion of overhead utilities to underground; 
 Grassed boulevard treatments  

 
What do I need to know? 
 
Vehicles travelling through the area might be exposed to delays and detours, however all steps will be taken to 
minimize inconvenience to the travelling public.  Please plan you trips accordingly to ensure that you have 
ample time for your commute. 
 
Thank you for your patience 
 
The Abbotsford International Airport and its contractors are aware that construction can be a disruption to daily 
life.  We will work as quickly and efficiently as possible to minimize the duration of this project. 
 
Who can I speak to about this project? 
 
For further information about this project, please contact Tim Sward, Director of Airport Operations, 
Abbotsford International Airport, at (604) 864-5665 or email tsward@abbotsford.ca 
 


